

JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENT

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

MEMO

TO: **Bullitt County Board of Education**

CC: **Betsy Nutt**

From: Kali Ervin

Date: May 8, 2023

Re: May 22nd Board of Education Meeting Student Recognition: Governor's Scholars Program Students

Recently, BCPS has had several students selected for various Governor's Programs.

The Governor's Scholars Program (GSP) is a summer residential program for outstanding high school students in Kentucky who are rising seniors. The program strives to enhance Kentucky's next generation of civic and economic leaders. Established in 1983, the program provides academic and personal growth through the balance of a strong liberal arts program with a full co-curricular and residential life experience.

The Governor's School for the Arts (GSA) is an arts education program of The Kentucky Center for the Performing Arts. Every summer, GSA provides hands-on arts opportunities for the state's talented high school students who are dancers, actors, instrumental and vocal musicians, creative writers, future architects or visual artists. For three solid weeks, the students live, breathe, eat and sleep the arts. It's a thrilling, often life-changing experience, as they meet new friends, explore their creativity, and discover new things about who they are and who they can be in the future.

GOVERNOR'S SCHOLARS PROGRAM

Bullitt Central

Jorge Reves

Bullitt East

Shelby Butler

Marley Long

North Bullitt

Calvin Fussell

ROC

Lily Smith

BULLITT COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS IS AN EQUAL EDUCATION AND EMPLOYMENT INSTITUTION







Ethan Mueller Alexander Kellie

Congratulations, GSP Students!

GOVERNOR'S SCHOOL FOR THE ARTS

Claire Schneider - BEHS

Congratulations, GSA Students!